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Protecting the Lands and Waters that Sustain Us

Central Colorado Conservancy’s 2024 Stewardship Gala
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Shannon Kindle, Event Coordinator

events@centralcoloradoconservancy.org; 303-868-3276

Join the Central Colorado Conservancy for a fabulous fall
evening celebrating our work stewarding the

Central Colorado we all love!

Nathrop, Colo. — The 2024 Stewardship Gala benefiting Central Colorado
Conservancy (Conservancy) will be on Wednesday, September 11, at the Mt.
Princeton Hot Springs Pavilion from 5:30 until 8:30 pm. Tickets to the Gala
include a champagne reception, delicious dinner, beer and wine, and
opportunities to support the Conservancy’s work by bidding on an awesome
line up auction items and participating in the dessert dash. The evening will
also include a live program including the presentation of the 2024

Conservation Award.

Central Colorado Conservancy works to protect the lands, waters, and quality
of life in Central Colorado as our communities face pressure and rapid growth.
Through land easements, restoration efforts and connecting our communities
to conservation, the Conservancy is leading the charge to protect the region’s

rural way of life and preserve the lands and waters that sustain us.
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You won’t want to miss the Conservancy’s largest fundraiser of the year and
celebration of their work stewarding Central Colorado’s remarkable open
space, wildlife habitat and water resources! Early bird tickets are $75 until
August 24th and can be purchased online by going to

https://www.centralcoloradoconservancy.org/gala.

Interested becoming a sponsor? Learn more at this link -

https://www.centralcoloradoconservancy.org/gala-sponsorship.

For more information, please contact Shannon at

events@centralcoloradoconservancy.org.
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